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25th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Prom: Thursday 10th July 2025 

We are very happy to announce that this year’s prom for Year 11 will be taking place 

on Thursday 10th July 2025 at The Devonshire House, Edge Lane, L7 9LD. The event will 

start at 6:30pm and finish at 10pm. 

Tickets to the prom will cost £32 and we kindly ask that you pay a £10 non-refundable 

deposit on ParentPay. Payments will only be accepted via ParentPay and no cash must 

be brought into school.  

The full cost of the ticket will need to be paid by Monday, 2nd of June 2025. 

Further details of the event will be discussed nearer the time. Parents are expected to 

take responsibility for ensuring their children travel to and from the event safely. 

We look forward to celebrating with the year group. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 M Graham 

Mrs Graham        

PPC Year 11 

             
 


